
Report of the Chief Handicapper 
To the LNKC Board of Directors 

February 26, 2017 
 
 
1.  The LNKC currently has 97 boats on the PHRF Valid List. There were no rating appeals or 
rating reviews conducted in 2016. 
 
2.  The chief handicapper is the single point of contact for all US Sailing correspondence. 
Payment for the LNKC 2017 US Sailing membership dues in the amount of $156.75 was 
received by US Sailing on Jan 4, 2017.  Payment for the 2017 LNKC US-PHRF dues in the 
amount of $195.00 (1 – 100 boats) was sent to US Sailing on Feb 17, 2017. 
 
3.  The LNKC fleet has been updated in the US Sailing database for publication in the History of 
US PHRF Affiliated Fleet Handicaps 2017. 
 
4.  It is recommended that the following be appointed to serve on the Board of Handicappers 
during 2017. 
 

LNYC – Pete Marriott & Richard Jones 
                        OYC – Rick Rowan & Neil Liner 
                        PYC – John Guthrie & Don Trask 
  Chief Handicapper – Pete Marriott 
 
5.  It has been a pleasure to serve the LNKC as chief handicapper for the past 10 years. Thanks to 
all the Lake Norman sailors who have supported me during this time. 
 
 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

         
      Rick Rowan 
      LNKC Chief Handicapper 
 
 


